
 

St. Therese Byzantine Catholic Church 
4265 13th Ave. North 

St. Petersburg, Florida 33713 

Church Ph.: 727-323-4022    Fax: 727-323-8351 

Internet: https://sttherese-byzantine.org 

 

Pastoral Team 
Very Reverend Robert Evancho, Pastor 

John Magulick, Dr. Carole Medvesky, Cantors 

 

Religious Services for week of December 3, 2023 

27th Sunday after Pentecost 

              Sun. 8:30 a.m. Confessions 

                Sun. 8:30 a.m. Rosary     

 Sun. 9:00 a.m. Liturgy for the Parishioners 

                

                                                               

Religious Services for the week of December 10, 2023 

28th Sunday after Pentecost 

Sun. 9:30 a.m. Confessions 

Sun. 9:30 a.m. Rosary 

Sun. 10:00 a.m. Liturgy for the Parishioners     

 

The St. Nicholas party celebration after the liturgy. Tickets are 

$20/adult, free to children 12 and under. Tickets being sold 

through December 3rd.  

We also have 15 baskets and items to raffle. Tickets 3 for $15. 

See Lori Magulick to purchase tickets. 

 

https://sttherese-byzantine.org/


There will also be a cookie exchange. For those who are interested, 

please bring 15 packages of 4-6 cookies. We will exchange them at 

the party. 

 

Children are asked to leave their shoes in the church vestibule on 

the December10th for a visit by St. Nicholas. 

                                

Nutrolls -Connie Sernulka will be taking orders. $15/roll. Must be 

ordered by December 10th, pick up December 17th. 

 

 

Holy Day- December 6th is Archbishop Nicholas of Myra. 

                                                

                                    

 

 

On Saturday, January 20, 2024 Bishop Most Reverand Kurt  

Burnette will celebrate a liturgy those couples celebrating 

milestone (5,10,15,20,25, etc) anniversaries (2023,2024). After 

Liturgy there will be photos and a luncheon. Please let Father 

Bob know if you will be attending and the anniversary you are 

celebrating ASAP. The liturgy will be at 12:00. 

 

                    

Please consider honoring your family and friends by asking for the 

Sanctuary Lamp ($10 donation) or a Liturgy ($20 donation) in 

honor or memory of them. To schedule, call Father Bob or drop an 

envelope with a donation and the request in the collection basket. 

 


